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Welcome 

Everyone at Dame Hannahs has really enjoyed and benefitted from the recent 

good weather. There have been several trips around South Devon and plenty 

of Easter fun. We have also been saying another fond farewell to a key 

member of staff and reuniting with some important volunteer fundraisers.  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Fun 

Everyone had so much fun over Easter hunting for eggs, making beautiful 

cards and cakes and generally having a chocolatey time!  
 

 



 

Farewell Di 

We are all very sad to say farewell to 

our Head Cook Di who has worked 

in the kitchen at Dame Hannahs for 

20 years. She has always cooked 

delicious meals for our young people 

and staff. And her cakes and 

Christmas puddings are legendary! 

She will be very much missed. Enjoy 

your retirement Di!   
 

 

 

 

Supporter Group Reunion 

It was lovely to welcome back our Supporter Group to Dame Hannahs. They 

met our new Chair of Trustees Ian Cowley and had a catch up with the 

Fundraising Team. They are looking forward to getting back to planning some 

fundraising activities and events.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunny Adventures 

Everyone has been really enjoying days out in the sunshine. They all love going 

out into the countryside and heading to the seaside.  
 

 
 

Easter Pinata 

Our group of young adults who live 

in Arthur bungalow in Ivybridge had 

great fun at Easter with lots of 

activities and games including 

bursting a carrot Pinata filled with 

treats.  
 

 



 

 

Support our Sailors 

Please support our Dame Hannahs 

sailors in the Eddystone Charity Sailing 

Pursuit on June 18th. Rachel Widger, 

our Recruitment Coordinator, is joining 

Simon Richardson, our Site 

Maintenance Manager, in this 26-mile 

offshore pursuit to raise funds for Dame 

Hannahs.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Hat Day 

Everyone entered into the spirit of Wear a Hat Day with some wonderful hats. 

This was to raise funds for Brain Tumour Research.   
 

 

 

 

Family Reunion 

Andrew Green’s sister, brother in law and nieces have finally been able to 

come over from Australia and they had a lovely time with him and his mum after 

a long 33 months.  
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Bowling 

The Hayward group have enjoyed getting out and about and had a great time 

going bowling recently.  
 

 

 

Support Dan 

Not long now until our supporter Dan 

Westlake runs in his first ever 

marathon. Dan will be taking part in 

the Plym Valley Marathon on 7th 

May. Please support him in his 

fundraising challenge in aid of Dame 

Hannahs.   
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